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24 September 2014 
 
Dear Mr Banks, 
 
Re: Consultations on ID/20 Main Modifications for Conservation and Design, ID/20A 
Superseded Policies for Conservation and Design and ID/21 Modifications for 
Miscellaneous Matters.  
 
Thank you for inviting the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) to comment on the 
above consultations. I can confirm that the MMO has no comments to submit in relation to 
these documents.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information please just let me know. More 
information on the role of the MMO can be found on our website www.gov.uk/mmo  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Gemmill 
Relationship Manager 
 
E  stakeholder@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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